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Tuesday 12th July 2022 

Dear Families, 

 

Please share the following information with your children, showing next year’s class arrangements and in particular, 

who your child’s class teacher will be from September 2022. 

 

Current Class New Class Teacher 

NEW INTAKE – RECEPTION STARTERS Miss Hill 

Reception  Miss Falloon (Maternity Cover) 

Year 1 Miss Sapiano 

Year 2 Miss Luck 

Year 3 Mrs Huke (Maternity Cover) 

Year 4 Miss Geddis 

Year 5 Silver Birch Miss Usher 

Year 5 Sycamore Mrs Gardiner 

 

Transition arrangements  

On Monday 18th July, most of our classes will be having a transition session with their new class teachers. This date may 

not be possible with our new maternity cover teachers, due to their current work commitments. We will let parents and 

pupils know of any alterations in transitions when we can. In addition to the transition session on the 18th July, we will 

also have a drop-in session that afternoon from 3.30 to 4.00pm, for parents to meet the new teacher. 

 

Staffing changes 

 

Leavers: 

Mrs Atwal (Deputy Headteacher) will be leaving Coopersale at the end of this term. Mrs Atwal is continuing her journey 

as a deputy headteacher in a larger school in Waltham Forest. We thank her for all of her service to the school and wish 

her the best.  

 

We say goodbye to Mrs Wakefield, who is coming to the end of her two-term position with Coopersale as our current 

year one teacher. We wish Mrs Wakefield all the best in her next school and thank her for her service to Coopersale.  

 

We also say goodbye to Miss Walton, currently working within our year one class. We thank her for her service to 

Coopersale and wish her the best in her next career steps, hopefully within education. 

 

Arrivals: 

From September, we welcome Miss Nicholson into our deputy headteacher position. Miss Nicholson is coming to us as a 

current Assistant Head of School from an academy in Thurrock. 
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Most of you will know Miss Geddis as our SCITT trainee teacher this year. However, Miss Geddis begins her professional 

teaching career with us as the Year 5 class teacher. We are so lucky to have Miss Geddis on our team.  

 

We welcome Miss Falloon, who will be our Year 1 maternity cover teacher. Miss Falloon is currently completing her final 

PGCE placement in a Year 1 class and did meet our current Reception class during her recent teaching observation. 

 

We also welcome Mrs Huke, as our Year 4 maternity cover teacher. Mrs Huke comes with years of experience, including 

previous experience as a deputy headteacher, SENCO and class teacher. Mrs Huke will be working with us on Mondays 

to Wednesdays. Her year 4 class will be covered on Thursday and Friday by: our deputy headteacher (covering core 

subjects); Mr Bromley (covering a P.E lesson); and our HLTA, Mrs Hatcher (covering afternoon sessions on the two days). 

Mrs Huke did meet our current Year 3 class during her recent teaching observation. 

 

Last but not least, we also welcome Mrs Lowe to our class based support staff team. Mrs Lowe comes to Coopersale as 

an experienced Higher Learning Teaching Assistant (HLTA), who has worked across all year groups through her career so 

far. We are very lucky to have her join the team. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mr. Dale Bateman  

Headteacher 


